
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poinsettia Station Improvements Project Update 
Night and Weekend Work at Poinsettia Station: February 1 – February 2 

 

As part of the Poinsettia Station Improvements Project, 
construction crews will continue work on remaining station 
improvements during an Absolute Work Window (AWW) 
taking place Saturday, February 1, at 12:00 a.m., through 
Monday, February 3, at 5:00 a.m, along the Los Angeles-San 
Diego-San Luis Obispo (LOSSAN) coastal rail corridor. AWWs 
are select weekends that provide crews safe access to work 
unimpeded directly along the rail line while all rail services are 
halted to meet significant construction milestones.  
 

This weekend, crews will sawcut and install trench drainage 
infrastructure at the new station undercrossing. Nearby 
residents can expect construction noise and lights from this 
activity, which include Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration (OSHA) required vehicle back-up alarms.  
During this AWW, the station undercrossing will be 
inaccessible to the general public and pedestrians will be 
detoured around the construction site. Residents also can 
expect to see construction equipment and vehicles moving in 
and out of the work areas.  

 

Crews will work to minimize noise and other construction-related impacts to surrounding residents. Please 
note, construction schedules and activities are subject to change. Thank you for your patience  

during construction. 
 

 

Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org. 

 

https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1926/1926.601
https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1926/1926.601
mailto:pio@sandag.org

